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Subject: "SK Tallahassee"
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NOD Response Letter 11-18-14 1st Part.pdf
NOD Response Letter 11-18-14 2nd Part.pdf

Good Afternoon Merlin,
 
Attached is a pdf of the NOD response that is going out today via Fedex overnight to yourself.  Once
 everything is approved I will have a complete copy of the application scanned to pdf and send a
 copy to your attention.
 
Thanks,
 
 

Jeff Curtis  EHS Manager |  Safety-Kleen  | A Clean Harbors Company |  Boynton Beach, FL 
 |  jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com

561.738.3026 (o)  | 561.523.4719 (c) |  561.731.1696 (f)  |  safety-kleen.com

 
Safety Starts With Me! Live it 3-6-5
 

mailto:Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com
mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com
http://safety-kleen.com/Pages/Default.aspx

safenphieen i sseivioni


























































































































































































































































































